From: Rice, Dylan 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 4:48 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Sound Opinions Dinner Tonight

Sorry--I spoke prematurely. In addition, WBEZ put $500 toward the On the Table/Sound Opinions dinner on 5/12/14. See below. 

Best,

Dylan

From: Jason Saldanha [mailto:jason@soundopinions.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2014 4:43 PM
To: Rice, Dylan
Subject: Re: Sound Opinions Dinner Tonight

Hi Dylan,

WBEZ put 500 dollars towards the dinner. The rest was given in trade advertising.

Thanks for coming. It was so nice to meet you!

Jason Saldanha | Senior Producer
jason@soundopinions.org | 312.893.2914 | soundopinions.org | @jasonsaldanha
Sound Opinions | 848 East Grand Avenue | Chicago, Illinois 60611
On Fri, May 16, 2014 at 9:54 AM, Rice, Dylan <Dylan.Rice@cityofchicago.org> wrote:

Hi Jason-
Thanks again for the invite on Monday evening. It was a cool event.
 
I need to submit a report to Ethics about the dinner donation. Was the food provided in-kind by Sunday Dinner Club? Did WBEZ and/or the Trust pay for any of the food?
 
Thanks much-
